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Fact Sheet: Senate Bill 29 (Simitian)
Red Light Cameras
SB 29 will establish fair standards for the operation of red light cameras in California by:

· Prohibiting the use of red light cameras for the purpose of raising revenue;

· Requiring a demonstrated safety need;

· Requiring local jurisdictions to follow state standards in the placement and operation of cameras;

· Requiring adequate signage to notify drivers when red light cameras are in use;

· Prohibiting so-called “snitch tickets” (i.e.,  an innocent ticket recipient may not be required to identify another driver in order to clear an inaccurate ticket); and,

· Making it easier for a wrongfully ticketed driver to get a ticket cleared.

Need for the bill: The growing use of red light cameras has highlighted areas of abuse, as noted above.  

Senate Bill 29 is designed to allow the continued use of red light cameras to enhance public safety while addressing the significant potential for misuse.  The measure establishes ground rules for the operation of red light camera programs to address legitimate concerns about accuracy, privacy and due process.
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